
HB 1610 -- Barbers

Sponsor:  Tilley

This bill allows a 45-day grace period for obtaining a license
when a barber shop changes ownership or location.  During this
period, the sanitary inspector will conduct inspections without
requiring the shop to close or deviate from its regular business
hours of operation.

The bill also repeals all licensing requirements for barbers. 


